CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER



Spring is coming!





ANNOUNCEMENT!!

Check out the new Cedar Cove Association website! www.cedarpointcove.com

View pictures, get forms, review by-laws and much more!

Thanks to Bryan Kasper, Erline Trsek, and Jay Sturdivant for their contributions to this new website. If you would like something specific added to this website, please contact one of the board members.

Please consider becoming a Cove Association Board Member!

President - Roseann Hopkins 502-6862 Vice-President - Dave Foster 625-5111 Secretary - Johnnie Leonhardt 433-6665 Treasurer - Mike Henning 609-9845 Newsletter - Cathy Pifer 626-2626 Bryan Kasper 621-7775 Erline Trsek 502-7503

COVE BOARD NEWS:

Please help keep the beach clean and discard any old or unused items. Please do your part to help keep it clean!

Thank you to all that placed their boats and jet skis on the island in the appropriate areas. Please remember that only boat and jet ski trailers are to be stored at the island over the summer months. Please remove all other items by June 1st. Please review and update your boat information by viewing the Island Boat Storage page on the Cedar Cove website.

Residents have voiced complaints about dog owners not picking up after their dogs and allowing dogs to bark continuously. Please be considerate of your neighbors.

If planning on doing any exterior changes to your house, plans must be submitted to the board for approval prior to the remodeling or construction.

Please refer to the cove association by-laws if you have any questions.

Maintenance Fees/Dues are used to maintain the streets, beach and island of the Cove Association. The Board has voted to not change the annual Maintenance Fees/Dues for 2012. The annual billing for \$200 will be mailed out shortly and will have a due date of June 1, 2012. Thank you to all that have paid promptly every year!

5 Cove property owners' 2011 maintenance fees still remain unpaid. Due to non-payment, these property owners are not permitted to use the cove island or beach area.

Margaret Chase, 1607 Cedar Point Rd.

Joe Young, 120 Bayshore Dr.

T.J. & Missy Grahl, 1707 Willow Drive Doug & Cheri Schlett, 1538 Willow Drive Dawn Schlessman, 1535 Willow Drive



HAVE A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE SPRING AND SUMMER!

In Memory: Vera Hill - 1613 Willow Drive

